How COVID & "Shelter-in-Place”
Orders May Impact Massachusetts

Arecent spoke about
the impacts of the virus on business in
California. California had orders to
close any non-essential business
before MA did. Forbes article
stated..."In a flash survey of San
Francisco Bay Area CEOs taken on
March 19, just a few days after the
USA'’s first shelter-in-place order,
75% of the CEOs report negative
impacts while 9% are being positively
impacted. Collectively, they believe it
will be 4.9 months before we return to
normalcy."

Please rest assured that MBL has
and is doing everything we can to keep
the "normalcy before & during this
crisis.

email: info@mbllanddevelopment.com

COVID-19in 2020

KEEPING BUSINESS' GOING

MBL is doing its due diligence to help our staff and clients
going during these tough times. We have implemented up to
date technologies so that we can do most of our work while
still respecting social distancing.

* Work from home when possible

* Try to avoid large crowds

* Sanitize hands & work space
often

* If you feel ill stay home until
you feel better
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